
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2025 

 

Event: WPT Y3 Introduction to Swimming 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

                                                  

On 26th and 27th February 2025, your child is invited to take part in a taster session for swimming at 

our trust pool, located at Aston Lodge Primary School, led by the trust’s trained Swimming Instructor.  

The depth of the pool is approx. 1.1m so is suitable for all level of swimmers, including non-swimmers. 

Risk assessments have been completed and your child will be travelling to and from school by WPT 

mini-buses.  

  

For the experience your child will require: 

• Ideally girls should wear a full piece costume (not bikini) and boys should wear shorts 

• Swimming caps are an essential item! 

• No jewellery  

• Any medication that may be needed when in the swimming pool (inhaler, epipen etc) 

• Towel  

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code 

of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet 

the acceptable criteria.  

 

If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, please 

contact school on 01709 828242 - the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed. If 

you have any further questions, please contact the class teacher or email fsmith@wickersleypt.org.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Y3 Team 
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